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CITY OF POPLARVILLE LIMB PICK UP POLICY 
 

 

Limbs and leaves are picked up by the city crew on Thursdays, following payment. 

 

NO bags are allowed.   

 

Leaves will NOT be vacuumed. 

 

Fee must be paid on or before Wednesday at 5:00 p.m. for pick up on Thursday. 

 

Limbs are picked up inside city limits only. 

 

Limbs and leaves must be placed by the curb on the right-of-way, AWAY from any fire hydrants or water 

meters; city crew cannot enter private property. 

 

Limb pile must be free of any debris, refuse, or trash.  Limbs will NOT be picked up from a mixed pile. 

 

If the limb pile is greater than size paid for, ONLY the size paid for will be picked up; upon payment for 

the additional pile, limbs will be picked up the following week.  If two trips are made, these will be 

considered separate trips; previous payment is NOT applied to the second trip.  Payment shall be made for 

the appropriate size load of the second trip. 

 

Maximum length of limbs is ten feet. 

 

If the diameter of limbs is larger than twelve inches the crew will have to look at the length and size to be 

picked up PRIOR to payment or scheduling of pick up. 

 

Any limbs too large to pick up by hand will be charged as a large load due to the necessity of a backhoe 

and large truck. 

 

If paying online for limb pickup, you MUST notify city hall personnel in order to schedule the limb 

pickup so that your limbs are not picked up prior to the completion of your cleanup project. 
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